
 

 
Friday, 25 February 2022 

 

Illawarra Shoalhaven Local Health District COVID-19 update 
 

ISLHD case numbers 

There were 505 positive COVID-19 test results (cases) notified for the 24 hour period to 4pm 
yesterday – including 210 positive PCR tests and 295 positive rapid antigen tests (RATs).  
 
A breakdown of cases is provided below:  

 297 cases from Wollongong Local Government Area (LGA) 

 108 cases from Shellharbour LGA 

 81 cases from Shoalhaven LGA 

 19 cases from Kiama LGA 

The community is reminded that while the requirement for masks in most settings has been lifted 
from today, masks are still required in hospitals, aged and disability care facilities and corrections 
facilities, as well as on public transport, planes, indoors at airports, and indoor music festivals 
with more than 1,000 people.  

Further, we advise that while NSW Health yesterday announced that public health services 
across the state would move to Amber Alert Level effective immediately, there is currently no 
change to visitor numbers and visitor entry requirements. 
 
Please see the ISLHD website for details. https://www.islhd.health.nsw.gov.au/services-
clinics/public-health-unit/infectious-diseases/covid-19-latest-advice-and-resources-0 
 
To view case data for our District, visit our website: https://bit.ly/ISLHD-case-numbers  
 
For a full list of local testing clinic locations visit: https://bit.ly/ISLHD-COVID-testing. 
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